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Dear Year 1 Parent/Carers,  

 

Gruffalo Tea Party – Tues 21st November at 2.15pm 
 

As a Fantastic Finish to our ‘Footsteps through the Forest’ topic, the children will be 

holding a Gruffalo Tea Party.   
 

We would like to share the tea party with the children’s own grandparents, giving them an 

opportunity to share what they have learnt.  Sadly, due to space, each child can only have a 

maximum of 2 grandparents.  If it is not possible for your child to invite a grandparent, we 

would be very happy for them to invite another special person to the tea party.  
 

The Tea Party will start at 2.15pm and should be finished at 3.00pm.   
 

Please advise the visitors to report to reception at the correct time so they can be shown 

to the hall.   Please do not worry if your child’s grandparents are not able to attend and do 

come and talk to us if you have any queries.   
 

Children will be baking flapjacks for this event which will include the following ingredients: 

Butter (or Dairy-Free Spread), Sugar, Golden Syrup, Oats, Dried fruit (sultanas/raisins).  
 

Please update your child’s medical records with the office and let us know if your 

child suffers from any allergies or intolerances to any of these ingredients. 
 

We are looking forward to the event greatly and thank you for your support. 
 

Mrs Lawson and Mrs Rowden  

Year 1 Staff 


